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June	14,	2019	
	
	
I	write	to	thank	those	who	recently	provided	feedback	on	the	2019-24	Working	
Strategic	Plan	Outline,	and	the	campus	community	in	general,	for	input	provided	in	the	
past	as	we	identified	planning	themes	and	priorities	for	the	future.	Your	participation	
in	these	activities	allows	us	to	learn	directly	from	you	about	strengths,	needs,	and	
perspectives	on	the	College.	The	Outline	Feedback	process	yielded	a	great	deal	of	
valuable	commentary	on	potential	mission-refresh	options,	and	on	the	current	
planning	goals,	objectives,	and	strategies.	The	feedback	received	will	be	carefully	
considered	as	the	Strategic	Plan	undergoes	further	refinement	this	summer.		
	
Thank	you	again	for	providing	your	input,	in	various	forms,	into	the	planning	process,	
and	for	staying	informed	on	it	through	the	Strategic	Planning	webpage.		
	
Have	a	great	summer,	
Randy	
	
	
Randall	Lavender	
Interim	President	


